
 

 

 

  2100 Highland Way  •   Suite V     •    Mitchell, SD 57301    •    Ph: 605.990.2918 

July 27, 2018 
 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capital Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

 
 
RE: TC18-036DR1 Kennebec Telephone Company Annual ETC Certification Filing  

 
 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen 
 
Please find attached for filing in the above referenced docket responses to Staff’s Data Request 1. 
 
If you have additional questions please contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Marlene Bennett 
Consortia Consulting, Inc. 
 
      
 
 
CC: Kennebec Telephone Company  


